Joint Statement on Armed Forces Day in
Myanmar

News story

The UK and other countries issued a joint statement remembering the victims
of last years violence and urging countries to stop supporting the military
regime.

A joint statement on Armed Forces Day in Myanmar by the High Representative
on behalf of the European Union and the Foreign Ministers of Albania,
Australia, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Canada, Georgia, Iceland, Liechtenstein,
Marshall Islands, the Federated States of Micronesia, Montenegro, New
Zealand, North Macedonia, Norway, Palau, Republic of Korea, Serbia,
Switzerland, Ukraine, the United Kingdom, and the United States.

On Armed Forces Day, we remember those killed and displaced by
violence over the last year, including at least 100 people killed
on this day alone one year ago.

Some countries continue to supply lethal assistance to Myanmar’s
military regime, enabling its violence and repression. We urge all
countries to support the people of Myanmar by immediately stopping
the sale or transfer of arms, military equipment, materiel, dual-
use equipment, and technical assistance to Myanmar, in line with UN
General Assembly Resolution A/RES/75/287. We reiterate our call on
the military to cease its violence and restore Myanmar'’s path to
democracy.
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